
LEGAL SERVICES
REQUEST FOR
PROPOSALS

The  Housing  Authority  of
the  County  of  Beaver
(HACB),  a  recipient  of
federal  assistance through
the  U.S.  Department  of
Housing  and  Urban
Development  (HUD),
hereby gives public notice
of  its  intent  to  utilize  a
competitive  negotiation
process,  in  accordance
with 24 CFR 85.36, for the
procurement  of  a  Legal
Services  Contract,  the
scope  of  which  shall
include  those  legal
services  associated  with
the  operation  and
management of all housing
programs  administered
within  its  operational
jurisdiction. Qualified firms
are  invited  to  submit  a
proposal  for  the  provision
of  legal  services  to  the
HACB no  later  than  12:00
p.m. Noon on Friday, June
14, 2024. Proposals will be
evaluated  and  the  firm
whose  proposal  is  most
advantageous to the HACB
will  be  selected.  Proposal
will  be  accepted  at  the
Housing  Authority  of  the
County of Beaver, James F.
Tress  Administration
Building, 300 State Avenue,
Beaver  (Vanport),  PA
15009-1629.
Proposal  packets  are
available  at  the  Housing
Authority Central  Office at
300  State  Street,  Beaver
(Vanport),  Pennsylvania
15009-1629 during  normal
working hours 8:30 A.M. to
4:30  P.M.  or  you  may
contact  Megan  Greene,
Administrative Assistant at
724-630-2022  or
mgreene@beavercountyho
using.org.  The HACB is  an
equal  opportunity  agency
that does not discriminate
against  any  person
because of race, color, age,
religion,  sex,  national
origin, handicap or familial
status.  The  HACB  solicits
and  encourages  Minority
Business Enterprise (MBE),
Women  Business
Enterprise  (WBE),  and
Section  3  Business
participation  in  all  of  its
contracts.
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